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Sea Isle City  

Historical Museum 
4800 Central Avenue 

Sea Isle City, NJ 08243 
********************** 

Holiday Open House 

Saturday December 2, 2023 
11:00 AM – 2:00PM 

Please join us to browse the 
Museum and enjoy light 

refreshments . 

 
 

SEE US ON FACE BOOK 
 

 
 

INFORMATION 
CALL 263-2992 

seaislemuseum.com 
 

 
 

Keeping You Informed 
 
 
As our busy summer ends and we look forward to our 
quieter time at the museum I want to thank our volunteers 
for all their hard work helping our little scavengers and 
their parents enjoy what our museum has to offer for 
everyone.  Thanks to our summer volunteers. Hope to see 
you all next year.  
 
Our latest addition to the museum are two binders of 
inspirational emails sent by Chickie Flora to the Catholic 
Daughters every day during the pandemic.  Stop in and 
browse through the binders. I promise you won’t be 
disappointed. 
 
As we did last year, the museum will be closed in January 
and February, our historically slowest months. This gives 
us a chance to spruce up and update our exhibits. If you 
wish to visit during that time, please call me at 856-981-
3465 and I will make every effort to accommodate you. 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sea Isle 
Historical Museum and hope to see you soon. 
 
 

Wishing you a Safe and Happy 2024 
The Sea Isle Historical Society 

 
 

Joyce Molter, President 
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MUSEUM HOURS 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
   C losed  10am to  3pm 10am to  3pm Closed  10am to  3pm 10am to3pm Closed  

Appoin tment  
on ly  

 

The Sea Isle Historical Museum will be closed January-February.  If you 
would like to visit the Museum please call Joyce Molter 856-981-3465 to 

schedule a time. 
We will accommodate as best as possible. 

The Sea Isle Historical Society is going Green to limit the amount of paper and 
printer ink we use.  If you would like to join us, simply send us an E-mail saying 

you would like to GO GREEN! 
seaislemuseum@gmail.com  

 
Memorial Garden Pavers are a great way to remember, honor and celebrate 

someone special.  Go to our website at Seaislemuseum.com and download a 
Paver Form.  All the information you need will be on the form. If you have 

further questions, feel free to contact Abby Powell at 215-595-4601 

      

 
 

Please visit the Colonial Doll Exhibit located in the Library Lobby 

mailto:seaislemuseum@gmail.com

